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November 2024 
  

SIXTH FORM HISTORY TRIP 
Tower of London 

Monday 9 December 2024 
  
A Sixth Form History trip to the Tower of London has been arranged for Monday 9 December 2024. During 
the day, students will analyse the Tower’s role in the Wars of the Roses and in cementing the reigns of 
both Yorkist and Lancastrian kings, through its functions as royal palace, makeshift prison and execution 
site.    
  
The cost of visiting the Tower of London and attending the education session is £11.00 which will be 
payable via ParentPay. However, there will be a transport cost of £20 for the bus to London plus students 
will need to bring a contactless payment card to pay for travel on the underground (no more than £8).  
Please be advised that if your child does not bring the money for transport, they will not be able to 
travel.       
  
We will be meeting at Gloucester Green, Oxford at 6.30am and will be back in Oxford by about 5.30pm.  
  
Students will need to bring a packed lunch or money to buy food.  
  
Please indicate on the online form how your child will be getting home from Gloucester Green and that 
you have acknowledged that your child will have to bring money for the bus.  
  
Places on this trip are limited and will be allocated randomly from replies received via the form linked 

below. 

  
To request a place for your child, please complete the online form before 9am Monday 25 November 
https://forms.office.com/e/NJY9Rtq8jX  
  
Financial assistance may be available for students entitled to the Bursary or by special 
arrangement.  Please contact Lisa Foley LTFoley@fcc.faringdonlearningtrust.org if you require further 
information.   
  
Yours sincerely  
Mr R Hill  
Head of History  
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